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Regulatory Update - Ukraine 
 

New labelling format for radio and telecommunications terminal equipment 

imported to Ukraine 

 

Following the introduction of Decision #224 of February 2016 which concerns a new 

labelling format for radio and telecommunications terminal equipment being imported in 

Ukraine, it has been advised that further discussions have been underway at the Ministry 

of Economic Development and Trade of Ukraine. The Ministry have confirmed that: 

 

1. New products introduced to the Ukrainian market from 1st September 2017 should 

have the following labelling applied: 

 

        UA.TR. YYY 

 

Where: 

UA – stands for Ukraine;  

TR – а provisional symbol of a Conformity Assessment Body (CAB) that is assigned to 

perform conformity assessment to the requirements of technical regulations;  

YYY - serial number of the CAB 
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2. This new labelling requirement will only apply to devices that fall under Technical 

Regulation for Radio and Telecommunications Terminal Equipment. Devices that fall 

under Technical Regulations for EMC, Safety and RoHS will not be affected.  

 

3. Devices that have already been Approved and introduced to Ukraine market will not 

be affected. This requirement only applies to new devices being imported after 1st 

September.  

 

For additional information on the above article please contact: 

 

Mrs Nina Jugeli-Williams 

Product Compliance Specialists 

Email: nina@productcompliancespecialists.com    


